
 
 
December 30, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  SMITHFIELD TOWN COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  LESLEY G. KING 
  TOWN CLERK 
 
SUBJECT: THE PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE MEETING - CANCELLED  
 
 
The Public Works Committee scheduled for Tuesday December 27th, 2022 at the Smithfield 
Center located at 220 North Church Street was cancelled due to lack of agenda items.   


